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Santiago, April 21, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Juan Carlos Ponce Hidalgo  
Exchange Stock Services Manager 
Bolsa de Comercio de Santiago Bolsa de Valores 
La Bolsa N° 64 
Santiago  
 
 
Dear Mr. Ponce: 
 
We have received your letter dated today, requesting that SQM inform the Santiago Stock 

Bolsa de Comercio de Santiago
that may explain the 10.31% decrease 
closing price as of Thursday, April 20, 2023. 
 
With respect to this matter, we can inform you that except for the announcement made 
yesterday by the Chilean authorities about the National Lithium Strategy, we are not aware of any 
other fact or event that could explain the variation in the share price. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Gerardo Illanes 
CFO 

Sociedad Química y Minera de Chile S.A. 
 
 
 

 


